
+Minutes of meeting of Excecutive Waikato Veteran Golf,   

Held at Morrinsville Golf Club ,2/05/2017. 

 

Apologies from Colin Vincent, and Alan Bates. 

Bernie Ellmers, Don Campbell ,David Williams ,Peter Ballinger ,John,Hayward ,Bruce Fennell , 

Lawrence McDonnell ,Ray Lye,in attendance. 

No correspondence . 

Finance ,Westpac ,balance $806.41. 

Heartland balance, $5645.76. 

Minutes of meeting ,23/11/2016, approved. 

Seniors report from Don Campbell ,NZ,Seniors have changed name back to NZ,Veterans Golf. 

5Day national tournament to be held at Kerikeri. 

Next year to be held at Cambridge. 

General Business. 

Bruce and Ray have been in discussions with Graeme Hill re the secretarial position, 

Discussion on the advisability of Vets being represented at Waikato Golf. 

Pennant Finals to be held at Morrinsville June 16 ,9-30 am start , 

Meeting closed 11-25. 

Meeting was chaired by Bruce Fennell, with Ray Lye as interim/secretary. 

Next meeting June 26. 

  

 

 


